
Newsletter 5.11.2020 

Topaz News 

 

Dear All,  

What a super week back to school! We continued with our book ‘Room on the Broom’ and 
enjoyed acting out the story and even built our own magnificent brooms. 

        

We have also been working on the formation of letters and placing sounds in our writing. In maths 
we have been using the vocabulary more than and fewer than. 

Next week we will be thinking about fireworks and linking that with Diwali. 

Phonics and numbers 

This week we have introduced letters h/b/f/l. Add these to your 
keyring and practise. Remember there is a video to explain all of the 
sounds. Daily practise will make a massive difference. We have 
been working on blending skills so if you haven’t looked at the 

‘What is in the box?’ game, please try it. 

Get involved with the Friends of Alexander Hosea Primary School 

Money raised by the Friends makes an enormous difference to the experience of the 
children in school. With budgets as they are, we couldn’t afford some of the extras that we 
have without the money they raise. It also helps you to connect with other families in the 
school community. If you would like to get involved there is an AGM meeting on 10.11 at 
6.30pm. If you need a friendly face, I will be there as I am the staff representative.  

Later in the term 

As it looks unlikely that we will be able to invite you all into the school building for a 
Christmas concert, we have decided to hold an outside carol singing concert on 15.12 at 
9.30am. We will serve some drinks afterwards so if you are planning time away from work, 
plan for it to take about an hour. 

 

Warm regards,    Sally Windmill 
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